
Subject: Business Case for Lighting Dog Parks 
  
Dear CPSC chair and members, 
  
The sun sets early in the winter months, and residents often find themselves in the dark 
while exercising their pets at places such as the Pottersburg Off Leash Dog Park.  In my 
communications, staff suggested that they could prepare a business case to light one 
dog park per year, so I would like to present that suggestion for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
  
Michael van Holst 
Councillor Ward 1 
  
 


